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Our colleagues at NUPI just held their concluding conference for their first year of fellowships. 

Fellows hail from both the South Caucasus and Central Asia. A training, including survey design, 

was held earlier this year in Almaty and met with rave reviews. The concluding conference was held 

here in Tbilisi. The level of participation and professionalism was excellent and shows that well 

thought out efforts can help to improve social science in the region. Of particular interest to me were 

the reports on public investment in Azerbaijan and Chinese migration in Kazakhstan. 

 

More commentary from SSC will be forthcoming. For now, you can download many of the reports 

from here. You can also find out more about the project. 

 

http://crrc-caucasus.blogspot.com/2007/10/norwegian-institute-of-international.html
http://english.nupi.no/virksomheten/forskningsprosjekter/regional_confidence_building_for_think_tanks_in_the_south_caucasus_and_central_asia

